
  

 
 

 
                                                                                                                             

 
20th September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of Cameron Class Pupils, 
 
Harvest Service and Remembrance Service – Cameron Class volunteers required 
 
As part of our work of Character Education, we encourage pupils in Cameron Class to volunteer to represent the school 
in two local events. 
 
The Harvest Service at St Peter and St Paul Church in Shoreham is an opportunity for one or two pupils from Cameron 
Class to read a piece of work they have created or to share a chosen piece of poetry or narrative as part of the church 
service on Sunday September 27th at 10am.  The theme is usually around gratitude for what we have and we will help 
the children write or choose an appropriate piece to share. 
 
On Sunday 10th November at 10am, two pupils are invited to volunteer to carry the school wreath to the church, read a 
chosen passage or poem and then process to the War Memorial to lay the wreath on behalf of the school.  We will help 
the children write or choose an appropriate piece to share. 
 
There is no need whatsoever for any pupil involved to have Christian beliefs as our contribution is about being active 
citizens in our community.   For both events, the children need to be taken to the church for a prompt 10am start and a 
parent or carer will need to stay with them.  There is a brief dress rehearsal for the Remembrance Service on Saturday 
9th that can be attended if possible. 
 
To register your child for this event, please complete the form https://forms.gle/ebnxkb3qgwwjenWg8 
 
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to take part and to advise 
that a parent or carer will stay with them for the event.  Please register by 25th September 2024.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Headteacher 
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